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Thursday 25 May 2017
Dear Parents

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. Ramadan hours will start from Monday 29 May, however regular lessons will take place as usual. 

In Literacy, we will be looking at different adverts to create a list of features. This will then allow us to starting thinking about creating our own adverts. 

In Numeracy, we will be completing Numeracy lessons based on FLOs, helping us to review concepts and strategies used. 

In Science, we will be completing a science investigation on Forces, to consolidate our understanding in an investigation. 

[bookmark: _MailEndCompose]In IPC, we will be evaluating the performance of our gliders and use the evaluation to plan glider number 2. 

For Spellings, students receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be tested on the list the following Thursday. Students will have 9 words to learn during the course of the week.

Home Learning will follow a new delivery method. Please refer to the letter sent for further information. The return date for Home Learning is Wednesday 31 May. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any additional information. 

Have a lovely extended weekend!

Yours faithfully

Year 3 Team
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